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June 11, 2014 

 

VIA E-MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Director 
Office of Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-001 

Re: Docket ID NRC-2014-0111 

 Dear Sir: 

Regarding the Order issued in the above-referenced matter, I respectfully request an 
extension of time in which to submit a written answer and to determine whether to request a hearing 
or to seek to engage in the alternative dispute resolution process (ADR).  The reasons for the 
requested extension are the seriousness of the NRC’s findings and the severity of the agency’s 
prohibition against me and the fact that I have just recently retained legal counsel to advise me on my 
position.  I ask that I be allowed sixty (60) days from my current deadline of June 12, 2014, or until 
August 11, 2014, to submit my answer and to request a hearing or ADR, if I decide to pursue those 
avenues.   

Also, as I have retained Lisa J. Sharp of the law firm of Balch & Bingham LLP to advise me, I 
respectfully request that Ms. Sharp be copied on any and all future communications with me.  Ms. 
Sharp’s contact information is as follows: 

Lisa J. Sharp 
Balch & Bingham LLP 
1710 Sixth Avenue North 
Birmingham, Alabama 35203 
Direct dial: 205/226-8714 
Fax: 205/488-5708 
Email: lsharp@balch.com  
 
I will be forwarding a hard copy of this request to you. 
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Regards, 
 

 

Armando Clavero 

cc: Ms. Lisa J. Sharp 
      
      John Wray 
      Office of Enforcement 
      U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
      Washington, DC 20555-0001 
      john.wray@nrc.org 

      Brian Newell 
      Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 
      Office of the Secretary 
      U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
      Washington, DC  20555-0001 
      Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov   
 

 

 
 
 
 




